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Weekly News – Friday 3rd May  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

The children thoroughly enjoyed the Great Fire of London 
workshop today. History was brought to life as we all joined in 
(including teachers!) acting out events leading up to the Great 
Fire including the plague. We also learnt what happened after 
the fire with the rebuilding of the city.  

English 

This week, we have been working on our reading 
comprehension skills. We have also continued to look at our new 
text ‘A necklace of raindrops’. We described the beginning, 
middle and the ending of what we have read so far using 
coordinating and subordinating conjunctions.  

Maths 

In Mathematics we have been revising our multiplication and 
division skills and using these to solve problems.  

 

Topic 

In History, we gathered information from secondary sources to 
help us order the key events that took place during the Great 
Fire of London. 

In Science, we set up a cress investigation and made 
predications base on our knowledge of what plants need to 
grow.  Next week we will look carefully at the results and draw 
conclusions. 

 

 

Deputy Head Teachers 
Award 

Bracken 
Jakirth 
Olivia 

 
Clover 

Johanna 
Farida 

 
Heather 
Freya M 
Sophia P 

Notices 
We still have a number of Bockett’s Farm permission slips outstanding and we cannot take children with 
us if we do not receive them.  

A reminder that school finishes at 3.20 for Key Stage 1. 
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